
 

 

AUTUMN HALF TERM 

We have had a really good first half term, all the children have settled well and 

have made new friends. 

We have been looking at why they are special and Autumn this half term and had 

have had lots of fun investigating and doing activities around these themes. The 

children really enjoyed their woodland walk and it was a great start to our topic, 

thank you for all the photos and natural materials you sent in. 

We will be adding some more photos of what we have been up to on the website 

as well as some maths and phonics you can do at home. 

Next term we are starting our topic on “Once upon a time” looking at fairy tales 

and stories, we are very excited about this project and have lots of exciting 

things planned. 

Can we just please ask that on Wednesdays, the children come dressed for PE, 

leggings or jogging bottoms make it easier for the children to move around and 

they can just take off shoes and socks (or come in trainers), thank you. 

 

Everyone has worked really hard this half term and we are really pleased they 

enjoy coming, Myself and Mrs Cruse will be contacting you after half term to 

look at doing a preschool parents eve on micro soft teams so we can catch up 

with you all. 

  

Have a well-deserved break and a lovely holiday. 

 

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Mrs Spence and Miss Sandford. 

 

 



 

 


